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Minutes 

Board of Assessors 

Room 105                   Tuesday, February 28,2023                    7:00 PM 

 

The Finance Committee meeting convened virtually at 7:00 PM.  Present from the Board of 

Assessors were Mary Greendale, chair, Jeffrey Marshall and Stephen Wang.  Staff: Kevin 

Rudden. 

 

1. The Finance Committee reviewed proposed Fiscal Year 2024 budget requests from the 

Economic Development Committee, Library and Parks & Recreation prior to looking at 

the Assessors’ budget request at 8:06 PM. 

 

2. Mary Greendale narrated a PowerPoint presentation explaining the department’s 

needs.  Town Administrator Travis Ahern said he wanted everyone to be comfortable 

with the needs and stated that he supported them.  The issue with the request is 

looking at the town’s bottom line, he added. 

 

3. Mary Greendale and Kevin Rudden answered questions from Finance Committee 

members Ken Szajda, James Robinson and others.  Ken Szajda said he would direct his 

follow-up questions to Kevin Rudden. 

 

4. The Finance Committee discussion with the Board of Assessors ended at 8:45 PM.  

Jeffrey Marshall made a motion, seconded by Stephen Wang, to adjourn the board’s 

meeting at that time.  The motion carried 3-0-0. 


